
 

 

 

 

January 2023 

 

Welcome to the latest edition of our Student & Parent/Carer newsletter for 2022/2023!  We 

hope you find it useful and informative. 

______________________________________________________________________ 

Recent incident 

You may be aware of a recent media story which indicated that a young man had indecently exposed 

himself to an employee of ASDA, Nuneaton.   The young man involved has been proven to be innocent of 

all accusations.   The College is aware that these actions have caused considered distress to the young man 

involved and will continue to support him with this situation.  

______________________________________________________________________ 

                                                             

A reminder that lessons start and finish as follows: 
 
Monday, Wednesday and Friday: 
9am-11am 
11.20am-12.20pm 
1.10pm-2.10pm 
 
Tuesday and Thursday: 
9am-11am 
11.20am-12.20pm 
1.10pm-2.10pm 
2.30pm-4.30pm 
 
Please arrive in time for your lesson to start when stated. 

______________________________________________________________________ 
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Parent/Carer evening – Wednesday 18/1/23 – Year 12 

and/or Foundation Programme ONLY 

You will have received an email about logging onto School Cloud and booking appointments to speak to 

teachers and our Careers team.  This is open for booking from 6.30pm on Monday 9/1/23 and closes at 

8pm on Tuesday 17/1/23.  If you haven’t received an email, please let College Services know 

collegeservices@ke6n.ac.uk.  This is for Year 12 and/or Foundation Programme students ONLY. 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Absences 

We have received a number of retrospective blocks of absence recently.  Please report all absences asap 

and preferably on the day.  You should always report any absences to College Services even if you have 

advised your teachers.  Please do this by telephone, email collegeservices@ke6n.ac.uk or Cedar (parent 

function). 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Exams 

A reminder, predominantly to 2nd year students and parents/carers, that mocks are taking place during 23-

27th January.  There are a few Level 3 Foundation students that will also have mocks during that week, and 

two 1st year groups; being 1st year BTEC Applied Science and 1st year Medical Science. 

The Exams department sent out an email on 3rd January to advise students to collect their timetable from 

the exams office (opposite the Library). 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Employability and Careers 

A separate email will be sent from our careers team.  Please look out for it! 

______________________________________________________________________ 
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Period Products are available from the toilets for all students.  Plain packaged 3-day supply bags are 

available in T, N, R and Q block toilets. Additional items can be obtained from College Services in the Unity 

Hub. 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Health and Safety 

Polite notice: When picking up/dropping off outside College, please can you avoid parking on the double 

yellow lines. 

In addition, please could students avoid taking up the whole path outside College especially at break and 

lunchtime. 

Thank you for your co-operation in this. 

______________________________________________________________________ 

                                                              

Finance 

The Finance office is open each day between 11am-1pm, except Wednesdays for student drop-ins.  We 

now have a cashless system and only accept card, Google/Apple Pay.  If you telephone to speak to our 

Finance team during College opening hours/days, please use the main number and press 6.   We will shortly 

be introducing Wisepay which is an integrated payment processing platform. 

______________________________________________________________________ 

   

Dates for your diary 

Autumn term 2022: 
Terms Starts      Monday 12 September (Yr 12 & Yr 13) 
Half Term      Monday 24 October-Friday 28 October 
College closed to students – staff day  Wednesday 2 November 
Year 13 progress - parent/carer evening 
- lessons end at 2.10pm (no Skills Link) Wednesday 9 November 
Open event - lessons end at 12.40pm  Thursday 17 November 
College closed to students – staff day  Friday 18 November 
College closed to students   Wednesday 30 November 



Term Ends      Friday 16 December 
 
Spring Term 2023: 
Term Starts      Tuesday 3 January 
Year 12 progress - parent/carer evening 
- lessons end at 2.10pm (limited Skills Link) Wednesday 18 January 
Half Term      Monday 20 February-Friday 24 February 
College closed to students – staff day  Monday 6 March 
Open event - lesson end times may 
be affected      Wednesday 29 March 
Term Ends      Friday 31 March 
 
Summer Term 2023: 
Term Starts      Monday 17 April 
College closed – Bank Holiday   Monday 1 May 
College closed – Bank Holiday   Monday 8 May 
Half Term      Monday 29 May-Friday 2 June 
Term Ends      Friday 7 July 
______________________________________________________________________ 

KE6 is on Social Media! 

One of the best ways to keep up to date with the latest news about College is to follow our social media. 

Find us on: 

           Instagram at @ke6nuneaton and @ke6news 

 TikTok at @ke6nuneaton  

           Facebook at @ke6nuneaton 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 


